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Personnel -- Certified 

Professional Staff Meetings 

 
 

The Board considers it part of a teacher’s professional responsibilities to attend such staff 

meetings as may be required for the proper functioning of a school. 

 

School administrators will give sufficient notice of staff meetings, hold them to reasonable 

frequency and length, and make committee assignments equitably. 

 

Teachers must comply with the collective bargaining agreement as it relates to general staff 

meetings. 
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